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9th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you have all had a good Easter and managed to have a break from work and time 
with family. This is just a brief message to update you in case you missed the media 
briefings. 
 
School will be reopening fully, all being well, from Monday 19th April.   
 
Next week, we will have small groups of Y11 and Y13 in school for part of the time on 
Tuesday-Friday and I will send out separate details about the arrangements to parents and 
carers of students in those year groups.  For all other students, they will need to continue 
working from home.  As some teachers will be teaching groups in school, they will not be 
available to deliver remote ‘live’ lessons to their usual classes in other years.  This will cause 
some disruption to the usual ‘routine’ remote learning plans for which I apologise.  Where this 
affects tutor time, I will ask tutors to let students know. We will endeavour to provide enough 
work to tide students over until we can all be together again the following week.   
 
I sincerely hope that this will be our last lockdown and that we can get back to normal.  Thank 
you all for all your hard work in supporting your children through this time.  It is much 
appreciated and hopefully means that they will not have too much to catch up on when we 
get back to school properly. 
 
Thank you again and stay safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Sue Moore 
 


